
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Primary School 

July Newsletter 2024  

Y6 Leavers’ Mass 
 

On Thursday 18th July at 10am, we will hold our 
leavers’ Mass in church. It will be a wonderful 
celebration involving the school, our families 
and the Parish. Year 6 will lead the readings at 
Mass. 
All are very welcome to attend. Following 
Mass, our families and parishioners are very 
welcome to come back to school for tea and 
biscuits. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Our newsletters are uploaded onto our school website 
and our Facebook page. If a paper copy is preferred, 
please let the office know and a paper copy will be given 
to the eldest pupil in the family to take home. 
 

Y6 Performance: Matilda 
2:00pm 

 
Year 6 ‘Matilda’ performance will take place on 
Thursday 11th July at 2:00pm. Tickets will cost £3, 
with a maximum number of tickets limited to 2 
per household. There may be an opportunity to 
purchase additional tickets at a later date. Please 
pay on Parent Pay from Monday.  
  

Raffle on the night-all donations gratefully 
received. 

 
 
 

Dates for your diary: 

July 
1st-3rd July Dukeshouse Wood Y6 

Wed 3rd July Summer Fayre 2:00pm-3:15pm (children to be 

picked up at 1:45pm) 

Fri 5th July SCHOOL CLOSED-INSET day 

Thur 11th July 2pm Y6 Leavers’ Production-Matilda 2pm 

(doors open 1:45pm) 

Thur 18th July Leavers’ Mass 10am 

Fri 19th July 10am Y6 Leavers’ Assembly KS2 Hall 

19th July early finish 1pm 

Please note there will be no Nursery or tea time club 

available on this day. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer holiday 

Children break up for the summer on Friday 19th July 

2024 at 1:00pm and return on Tuesday 3rd September 

2024. Please note Reception class times for the first week are 

from 9:30am-2:30pm to support transition.  

Nursery is closed Friday 19th July so children will finish 

at their usual time on Thursday 18th July. Please note 

Nursery children do not return until Monday 9th 

September.  

We have staff training on September 2nd.  

Please check the website for next year’s dates. 

 

 



 

 

 

Thank you for all the support you continue to provide to 

both your child/children and the school. 

Mrs M Graham Executive Headteacher 

& Mrs C Sutherland Head of School 

Over the summer we are going to close down 
our Nursery Facebook and combine Nursery 
Facebook with the whole school. Please follow 
us! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Little Gems Pop up shop 
There will be another opportunity to purchase 

school uniform on Wednesday 10th July 2:30-5:00 
in the Infant Hall. 

Full details about our school uniform on our 
website. Please note the school badge is optional 
and uniform can be purchased from other shops 

if preferred. 
 

Uniform - Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Primary 
School (ourladyrosary.org.uk) 

 
 
 
 

 
We are over the moon that this year with the amazing support from our newly formed PTA ‘TEAM’ we are able 

to launch our summer Fayre. 
HUGE shout out to Asda and Mrs Kamara our community champion for organising some amazing raffle prizes for 

the day. 
Stalls and activities include: 
 

• Seed planting 

• Milkshakes and mocktails  Ice-cream cart 

• Sun Catchers    Bottle stall 

• Hook a duck    Welly toss 

• Tin-can alley    Face paint 

• Coconut shy    Spin the wheel 

• Penalty shootout   Bottle stall 

• Festival Stall    Stocks 

• Sweet Stall 

 

KS2 Hall- 

Tea, coffee and juice with sweet treats-cakes, biscuits etc 
 

Entrance fee is £1 per family which will entitle you to a raffle ticket 
which will be drawn at the end of the Fayre. 

Further raffle tickets can be bought as we have an 

amazing selection of prizes! 

Children can be picked up from the yard at 1:45pm for a 2pm start 

 
 
 
 

https://ourladyrosary.org.uk/parents/uniform/
https://ourladyrosary.org.uk/parents/uniform/

